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21st June 2024 

 

Change to Sports Day Timings - Tuesday 25th June 

Good afternoon,  

The good news is that summer has finally decided to pay us a visit and we hope everyone is enjoying some 
much-needed sunshine and warmth. In light of the forecast for next Tuesday the timings of our Greenbank 
Sports Day have changed slightly.  

This decision has not been taken lightly and we do understand that you will have planned the day already. 
Although weather forecasts this far in advance are not always 100% accurate, we would rather decide now 
to give our families as much warning as possible with regards to change of arrangements. If the weather 
forecast remains as predicted it will be far too hot for everyone to enjoy Sports Day safely, with 
limited shade and temperatures, health and safety is our main priority. 

The sports day activities will now take place BEFORE the picnic, starting at 9.15a.m, as in previous years.  

You are invited to join your child for the picnic on the school field when sports day has finished. This will be 
at approximately 11:30 a.m. Please consider your own comfort and bring blankets and a small umbrella for 
shade - no gazebos or pop-ups, thank you.  

The picnic will end at 1 p.m. when the children will return to class for afternoon registration. Please do not 
take your child home from the field, they must return to class for registration and to be dismissed.  

You are welcome to take your child/ren home at this point and they will need to be collected from the 
class doors as per normal pick up. Alternatively, they can remain in the school until the end of the school 
day.  

Thank you in advance for your support and patience as we adapt our plans around the Great British 
weather!  

If you have any queries please contact the office 01256 473777 or email admin@chjs.net 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to welcoming you next week. 

 

Kind regards 

 

John DF Martin 

Executive Headmaster 
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